


avoid it as we can at the moment. It will also add to our fuel consumption, thus increasing pollution in 
the area. 

Also, as far as I can tell, there is no improved provision for pedestrians, specifically to cross the 
Motorway junction. Anyone who has to negotiate this junction as a pedestrian, will tell you how 
difficult it can be to judge when it is safe to cross. This development is likely to increase the volume 
of traffic on junction 24, thus making it even more hazardous for pedestrians. It appears that cyclists 
are not very well catered for either. 

To lessen the environmental impact, it would make more sense to expand Sedgemoor Services and 
Taunton Deane Services, both of which have dedicated exit and entry onto the M5. In any case, there 
is also a new service area at junction 23. 

Keep the agricultural land for growing food 

I have lived in Huntworth Lane for 27 years, and have experienced the above issues as a motorist, and 
a pedestrian, and feel this development is ill conceived and should be completely rejected. 

S J Wilkey (Mrs)


